
 The Federal Communications Commission and AARP 

Nebraska invite you to a consumer education forum on 

unwanted calls.  Learn what the government is doing to 

crack down on illegal robocalls and how you can better 

protect yourself. 

Representatives from the FCC, AARP, the Nebraska 

Attorney General’s Office and the Nebraska Public 

Service Commission will share tips to help identify 

suspicious phone calls and what to do about them. 

FCC Representatives will answer your questions and 

help address other telecommunication issues you may 

have. This includes questions such as: 

• Are you getting too many illegal unwanted 

robocalls at all hours of the day and night?  

• Are you receiving scam calls?  

• Is your phone bill confusing and seemingly 

written in some other language?  

 

• How can you be sure not to lose your favorite 

television stations after the upcoming broadcast 

transition? 

 

• How do you make your voice heard regarding 

telecommunications and broadcasting issues?  

September 18, 2019 

9:30 am – 11:30 am 

Keene Memorial Library 

1030 N Broad Street 

Fremont, NE 68025 

402-727-2694 

fcc.gov/outreach 

Special thanks to the Friends of Keene Memorial Library for sponsoring this event


